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Maxwell Laboratories, Inc.
Attn: Rosa Rina Clampitt

Contracts Administrator
9244 Balboa Avenue

'

San Diego, CA 92123

Dear Ms. Clampitt:

|
Subject: Closecut of Contract No. NRC-04-94-075 |

l

We have reviewed the subject contract file documentation and have
determined that all actions have been completed.

Total payment in the amount of $224,919.00 has been accomplished.
All obligations have been met by the parties and the contract is
officially closed out.
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Sincerely,
1

1

4'$ G.
Ma Ma, , Con,racting Officer
Contr Management Branch 1
Division of Contracts and

Property Management |

Office of Administration I
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